
Class Zoom Meeting – Protocols  
 

For our first meeting, there are a few things to be aware of.  
 
1. Your parents must be aware that you are joining and 
participating in a virtual meeting.  
 

2. Students should inform parents when they are about to join 
a zoom meeting with their class and teacher and let them 
know that the teacher is the host. 
 

3. The zoom class meeting is just like being in the classroom 
so all the same school and classroom expectations apply. 
 

4. Students must be appropriately dressed for the meeting. 
  

5. Students will be muted on entry to the meeting and will be 
able to speak and communicate once the meeting starts. 
They can use the ‘raise hand’ option when they want to say 
something also. Students will need to keep their microphones 
muted when others are talking or when the teacher is 
speaking.  
 

6. Chats: students won’t be able to chat amongst each 
other during the meeting unless the teacher asks you to do 
so.  
 

7. The zoom link will be posted for you and you only to use. It 
is not to be shared with anyone, anywhere.  
 

8. Please be ready and on time to enter the meeting.  
 
 
 

	
  
	
  


